Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Gainesville-Alachua County Regional Airport Authority
Gainesville Regional Airport - 09-008 Wildlife Hazard Study

09-008 – REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS – FIRMS INTERESTED IN PROVIDING

AN FAA QUALIFIED AIRPORT WILDLIFE BIOLOGIST TO PERFORM AN AIRPORT WILDLIFE

HAZARD STUDY AND RELATED SERVICES FOR THE GAINESVILLE-ALACHUA COUNTY REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY

The Gainesville-Alachua County Regional Airport Authority (GACRAA) is soliciting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ’s) for the purpose of obtaining the services of an FAA Qualified Airport Wildlife Biologist to perform a Wildlife Hazard Assessment, and related services for the Gainesville Regional Airport. Services include, but are not limited to the following:

●
Performance of an Airport Wildlife Hazard Assessment in accordance with FAA Advisory Circular (AC) 150/5200-36.

●
Employee training in control measures

●
Preparation of an Airport Wildlife Hazard Management Plan (WHMP) as required

●
Training of employees regarding their responsibilities under the WHMP as required

The Biologist must be qualified as outlined in FAA Advisory Circular 150/5200-36 “Qualifications for Wildlife Biologist Conducting Wildlife Hazard Assessments and Training Curriculums for Airport Personnel Involved in Controlling Wildlife Hazards on Airports”

The SOQ documents will be available beginning Monday, April 20, 2009. Documents may be picked up at the Gainesville Regional Airport’s Administration office, 3880 N. E. 39 Avenue, Gainesville, FL 32609. Electronic copies of the RFQ documents can be obtained by contacting: Lynn Noffsinger at (352)373-0249, or by email: lynn.noffsinger@flygainesville.com.

Five copies of the proposal must be submitted by 4:00 pm (EST), Tuesday, May 19, 2009. Proposals must be enclosed in a sealed envelope or package clearly marked “Proposal No. 09-008 Airport Wildlife Hazard Assessment” and mailed or delivered to the Authority’s Administrative Office, Gainesville Regional Airport, Attn.: Lynn Noffsinger, 3880 N. E. 39 Avenue, Gainesville, FL 32609. SOQ’s received after 4:00 p.m., May 19, 2009 will not be considered. The official clock is located in the Authority’s Administrative Office.

GACRAA reserves the right to reject any or all SOQ’s received in response to this Request for Qualifications as determined to be in the best interest of the Airport.

Questions regarding RFQ 09-008 should be directed to: Lynn Noffsinger, Grants and Contracts Administrator at (352)373-0249, ext. 23.
